
Impact Statement for Requested Council Action 

IMPACT STATEMENT 

Legislation title: Appoint Terry Glenn to the River Community Advisory Committee for 
3-year term to expire on November 21), 2020 (Report) 

Contact name: 
Contact phone: 
Presenter name: 

Mitch Nickolds, Bureau of Development Services (BOS) 
503-823-1054, mitch.nickolds@portlandoregon.gov 
Mitch Nickolds 

Purpose of proposed legislation and background information: 
This appointment will fill one of the six positions on the River Community Advisory 
Committee (RCAC) as required by Portland City Code Title 28.03.015. 

Financial and budgetary impacts: 
This legislation appoints a citizen volunteer to serve on the RCAC, and will therefore have 
no budgetary or long-term financial impacts for the Bureau of Development Services (BOS) 
or the City. 

Community impacts and community involvement: 
The Bureau of Development Services continually advertises positions for the board through 
its webpage and, as needed, Media Announcements of upcoming positions. These Media 
Announcements are widely circulated in the design, development and neighborhood 
community news outlets and web pages. 

100% Renewable Goal: 
This legislation appoints a citizen volunteer to serve on the RCAC, and will therefore have 
no impact on the City's energy use. This legislation neither contributes to nor detracts from 
the City's goal of meeting 100 percent of community-wide energy needs with renewable 
energy by 2050. 

Budgetary Impact Worksheet 
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November 29, 2017 

City of Portland, Oregon 
Bureau of Development Services 

Office of the Director 
FROM CONCEPT TO CONSTRUCTION 

To: Mayor Ted Wheeler 
Commissioner Chloe Eudaly 
Commissioner Nick Fish 
Commissioner Amanda Fritz 
Commissioner Dan Saltzman 

From: Rebecca Esau, Director 
Bureau of Development Services 

Chloe Eudaly, Commissioner 
Rebecca Esau, Director 
Phone: (503)823-7300 

Fax: (503) 823-6983 
TTY: (503) 823-6868 

VvWw.portlandoregon.gov/bds 

Subject: Appointment to River Community Advisory Committee (RCAC) 

The River Community Advisory Committee is a citizen advisory body, composed of six 
members who represent a variety of floating structures interests. Members are appointed by the 
Mayor and confirmed by the City Council for three-year terms and will serve no more than two 
complete three-year terms, unless the Director recommends approval of a longer term and the 
Mayor and City Council approve the extended appointment, as specified in Portland City Code 
Title 28. 

I am recommending Terry Glenn for a first, 3-year term from November 29, 2017 to expire 
on November 28, 2020. Terry has extensive experience as a floating home resident, yacht club 
member, and active participation in local and regional community and floating home 
development boards, forums, and quality control efforts. 

Candidate RCAC Position Term Term Begins I Term Ends I 
Terry Glenn Yacht Club Member 1st term November 29, 2017 I November 28, 2020 I 

Outreach 
The bureau recently completed a targeted outreach effort to potentially qualified members in our 
community. BDS Inspection Services Manager Mitch Nickolds reviewed the qualifications of 
the candidates interested in serving and the River Community Advisory Committee 
requirements. 

With this proposed reappointment, the RCAC has no vacancies until Fall 2018. We will 
continue its outreach efforts to fill vacant positions, as needed. 
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